
School Ethos Group (SEG) Summary  
  
The SEG met in school on Monday.  They were introduced to the new proposed meeting and 
monitoring schedule and will feedback their thoughts at the next meeting.  Rev. David will 
be asked to trial the new monitoring sheet and feedback. He will also support a SIAMs audit 
in school.  
  
There was a Trust arranged Relational Behaviour refresher for all staff and new staff at the 
start of the year.    
  
Social media engagement is currently low after the summer break (for the last 28 days FB 
Post reach was 249; Instagram reach 2), but daily posts have now recommenced.  
Afternoon teas, parent lunches and open afternoons all planned.  
  
A questionnaire is due to go out to collect parent and pupil reflection on the vision.  
  
PEGs is to restart with Miss Deeny.  
  
The new approach to reflection areas was explained and how this helped the children 
flourish was discussed.  This included planned opportunities to have 
spirituality/philosophical discussions, the current question being: “What do you have to 
do/be to part of our community?”. Feedback from memebers who volunteer weely showed 
the children have good manners, are polite and look out for each other, as well as showing 
enthusiasm.  
 


